
Reception Home Learning 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have put together some resources and activity ideas for your child to do while they are 

off from school. If your child is well in themselves then we would hope that you could 

undertake some regular challenges with them to maintain their current learning. 

These ideas and activities fit in with the learning that we have been doing most recently and 

keep previously learning fresh.  

You will find a booklet for both English and Maths as well as some more creative homework 

challenges linked to the other areas of the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum.  

We have sent your child home with a blank exercise book and would suggest that you pick 

out 2-3 activities to complete with your child each day. Please be aware that some of the 

activities are of a very practical nature and will not need to be recorded or written down, 

but you may choose to draw pictures or stick in photos into the exercise book. 

In addition to the activities we have also provided some useful websites with fun and 

interactive games which will support their learning. We would just remind you to ensure 

that children are supervised when accessing and using the internet. 

If you need to contact a teacher during this time away from school then please send an 

email to: 

www.reception@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 

In the subject line of the email please indicate which class your child is in e.g. RM (maple), 

RW (willow) or RB (beech) so that the appropriate teacher can respond. 

Please also be aware this email address will be checked regularly however you may not 

receive an immediate response to your questions or queries.  

Please 

 

Many Thanks, 

The Reception Team 

 

http://www.reception@brampton.cambs.sch.uk

